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Deform has long experience of sphere
prefabrication. We optimize the size 
of each segment and manufacture in 
exact accordance with customer 
wishes. 
 
The controlling factors are the 
weight of each segment, available 
plate formats, available press force,
any hot forming requirements, any 
special wishes regarding welds and 
welded on flanges (necks) etc.  

The guiding principle is always to 
find solutions that make our custom-
ers' final assembly smooth and en-
tails the lowest total landed costs 
throughout the supply chain. 
 
Each sphere is unique. Furthermore, 
with over 150 spheres supplied all 
around the world, we can proudly 
state that we have all the necessary 
experience!  

 

AN EXPERIENCED SPHERE MANUFACTURER 

Example of Deform spheres in dif-
ferent phases. Preassembly of the 
sphere can in some cases be made 
complete or in part. The goal is 
always fast and easy final assem-
bly at customer site! 

Segments welded together to form a complete sphere. Fit and quality is an abso-
lute requirement. The Deform sphere in above is nearly 26 meters in diameter! 
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